
Williams Communications, Inc., owner of WHMA, WHMA-FM, WKLS, and W248CE has filed the correct 
Biennial Ownership Report for 2019.  Due to issues with the online public filing system and a confusion 
over reporting requirements, the reports for 2015 and 2017 are not available online.  No changes in 
ownership have occurred since the last filed ownership information.  New processes are now in place to 
guarantee that these reports are filed in a timely fashion. 


